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REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

FROM: Brian LeBrun, Deputy City Manager-Finance 

DATE: December 3, 2024 

SUBJECT: $40,000 Diversity, Equity, Inclusion, Justice and Belonging (DEIJB) Funding 

Report 

 

Recommendation 

Accept this report recommending appropriation of $40,000 for the city Councils DEIJB 

community work. 

Background 

The City Council is supporting work to facilitate DEIJB efforts in the community.  The Mayor 

has appointed a committee, made up of diverse community members and elected officials, to 

work on this project and the work is now commencing. 

Discussion  

 

Over the past several years the City Council has made DEIJB efforts a priority in the community.  

As part of the work, the City Council is hiring a consultant to facilitate meetings and ongoing 

efforts to make meaningful strides on DEIJB efforts.  Funds for this project were not included in 

the Fiscal Year 2025 General Fund operating budget.  This report and the attached resolution will 

provide funding for the consultant’s work and any other expenses necessary for the first phase of 

this project. 
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